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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: December 10th, 2019  

To: Council  

From: Mayor Letham  

Re: Committee of Adjustment & Fenelon Cemetery Board Council Appointments  

 

Recommendation 

That the December 10th, 2019 memorandum from Mayor Letham regarding the 

Committee of Adjustment & Fenelon Cemetery Board Council Appointments be 

received;  

That the appointments, for the Committee of Adjustment & the Fenelon Cemetery 

Board, commence on December 11th, 2019 and continue for one year until December 

11th, 2020;  

That Emmett Yeo continues the role of Council Representative on the Committee of 

Adjustment; and  

That Doug Elmslie continues in the role of Council Representative on the Fenelon 

Cemetery Board.  

Rationale  

Members of Council are required to sit on various boards and committees throughout 

the term of Council. This memorandum addresses this requirement by appointing 

members of Council to the Committee of Adjustment and the Fenelon Cemetery Board; 

which, unlike other boards and agencies, have a term of only one year.  

 


